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Dear Parents/Guardians                                                                                     8th June 2021 

I hope you have all had a lovely half term and enjoyed the beautiful weather. 

We will start this half term with ‘Why do ladybirds have spots?’, where we will learn all 

about minibeasts before moving on to ‘Who lives in rockpools?’, where we focus on sea 

creatures and rockpools. For more information, please see the curriculum web attached.  

Outdoor Learning 

We are continuing with our outdoor learning every Wednesday afternoon. Please ensure 

your child has appropriate clothing for the weather that day. If possible, it would be greatly 

appreciated if you could apply a long lasting sun cream on your child first thing in the 

morning, particularly on those sunny days- fingers crossed we have lots of them! 

Book bags 

Please would you make sure that your child brings their reading record and reading book 

into school each day in a bookbag, NOT a rucksack? Our bookbag boxes aren’t big enough to 

hold rucksacks so they have to stay in the pegged area outside the classroom. We check 

book bags regularly to change reading books and put in school letters etc but your child 

could be missed if their bag isn’t in the correct place. Many thanks in advance for your 

cooperation.  

P.E. 

P.E. will continue to be taught on Friday mornings. This term we are going to be focusing on 

athletics and Sports Day activities.  Just as last term, we ask that your child comes in to 

school every Friday dressed in their school P.E. kit, which they will wear all day.  

 

As always, if you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to quickly ask either myself or 

Mrs Bray in the morning or, should you need longer, phone the school office to make an 

appointment.  

Best wishes, 

Mrs  E McColville 
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